	



Dear Parents and Carers,

This letter is to tell you about our use of Tapestry Online Learning Journals in our setting.  Tapestry Online Learning Journals allow us to make observations of your child where we can attach photos and videos, as well as include written comments and assessments which we can use to track your child’s development and progress.  Tapestry Online Learning Journals allow you to view all of the wonderful observations we make of your child, clearly mapping their exciting journey through their first year at school. 

At the start of the academic year the children are placed into small groups according to their date of birth. In addition to their daily Maths, Literacy and Phonics lessons, each small group has one focussed Literacy session with me, one focussed Maths session with me and one focussed Reading session with the class TA every week. Each of these sessions are photographed, commented on and assessed through your child’s Tapestry Online Learning Journal. During the afternoon independent learning time, the team and I take the opportunity to make observations of children as they occur (with no specific group in mind). This system means that each week, you will receive a minimum of 4 observations of your child covering the strands of learning in Year R. 
We would like to invite you to set up your own individual account using your email address. This account will be directly linked to your child’s Tapestry Online Learning Journal, which means you will only be able to see observations that include your child. Such photographs may also include other children from the class, for example if a whole class observation and photograph has been taken or they have been working with a partner or in a small group. Once your account has been set up you will then be able to login with your email address and password to either the browser version of Tapestry (tapestryjournal.com) or to the app. Tapestry has apps for iOS, Android and Amazon Fire devices. If you choose to use the app, after you login initially, you will be given the option to create a 4-digit PIN to enable you to log in more quickly. 

Tapestry securely stores all the data we input to our account on their servers so you can be assured that your child’s Tapestry Online Learning Journal is protected and safe. If you want to find out more information about how Tapestry keeps our data safe and secure, you just need to go to https://tapestry.info/security.html. 

We are really pleased to be able to open up Tapestry Online Learning Journals to our Year R families. This will enable you to have a weekly snapshot into your child’s development and progress, including photographs, videos and written comments. If you would like to be a part of this invaluable venture, please fill in the slip below with your child’s name and your email address and then date and sign and return to school. Once you return this to us, we will then provide you with details about how to access and use your Tapestry Online Learning Journal account. 
If you have any questions or queries about this, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs N Rutter
Child’s Name  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Please set up a Tapestry Online Learning Journal account for me to be able to view my child’s progress.

The e-mail address I would like to link with the account is: 

I give permission for photos and videos including my child to be on Tapestry and shared with other parents in the class.            Yes / No          (Please circle your response).
Signature……………………………………………………………………………………………..Date……………………………………………
Tapestry Consent Form 








